Mayor’s Report
For

March 16, 2020 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Assembly is seeking letters of interest
from Borough residents to serve on the Public Safety Advisory Board until the
October, 2020 Municipal Election.

Letters of interest may be mailed to Clerk Thompson at PO Box 329,
Petersburg, AK 99833, emailed to dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or dropped
off at the Clerk’s office in the Municipal Building at 12 S. Nordic Drive. For
more information, please contact Clerk Thompson at 772-5405.

Local Emergency Planning Committee Meeting: Mayor Jensen attended
a recent meeting with the LEPC, Hospital and School officials, the Public
Health Nurse and other Borough officials and entities to share information
regarding the Novel Coronavirus and discuss local procedures should there
be an outbreak.



